Dear Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher,

I'm a resident of Oregon and supporter of sexual assault survivors.

| support passing SB 482.

Renewing restraining orders annually is traumatic.

Protecting vulnerable people, children, survivors deserves to be permanent.

As you probably know, this is vitally important for the health and well-being of
Americans everywhere. There’s no good reason this hasn’t already become law.

Please, stand up for those who need your help.

Thank you,
Sally Cohen



